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State of Mississippi
County of Marshall


Sealed bids will be received , (or bids may be submitted electronically at www.centralbidding.com)  by the Board of Supervisors of Marshall County, Mississippi, until 10:00 AM on Monday December 16, 2019 , at the Marshall County Administrators Office, located at 111 S. Market Street, Holly Springs, MS 38635 for a company to provide contract services for slurry seal and micro seal for the Marshal County Road and Bridge Department or other departments as needed in Marshall County under the jurisdiction of the Board of Supervisors at which time they will publicly open said bids.
ANNUAL BID FOR SLURRY SEAL AND MICRO SEAL
Specifications are on file in the County Administrator’s office, 111 S. Market Street, Holly Springs, Mississippi 38635.  All bids must comply with the specifications provided.  
All bids submitted must be sealed and clearly labeled on the outside of the bid envelope or bids may be submitted electronically at www.centralbidding.com.
Bid prices will be for a period of 24 months January 1, 2020 until January 1, 2022, all bidders shall be precisely clear as to the specification of their products.  Bids submitted should indicate if the price indicated delivery of the item bid.  
Bid proposals shall include a price adjustment clause with relation to the cost to the contractor and based on a cost index determined by the Department of Finance and Administration.  The bid proposal with a price adjustment clause shall contain the method of adjusting unit prices for the change of such commodities, equipment etc. (Section 31-7-13 n ii)
The Marshall County Board of Supervisors reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informalities and reserves the right to attach addendums to the bid as needed.
Larry Hall
County Administrator



